
From: Thigpen, Helen
To: Casanovas, Jasmine
Cc: Christian, Clayton
Subject: Eck Listening Session
Date: Thursday, July 7, 2022 2:42:50 PM

Hi Jasmine,

UM received one comment at the listening session. The comment is provided below.

Thanks,

Helen

Name: G.G. Weix
Title: Professor of Anthropology, University of Montana
Contact: gg.weix@mso.umt.edu
Comment: Recommend the University of Montana work with the UM Foundation to identify a
cohort of individuals suitable for future building names. Her specific recommendations included
former faculty, department chairs, and deans from her 30 years at UM. She did not speak specifically
to the naming of Eck Hall.
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